
ADVANCE NOTICE OF HERBICIDE APPLICATION 
 

 
Attention: Notice to the Public 
 
The Harbor Springs Public Schools will be utilizing herbicide to prevent 
the spread of Japanese Knotweed around the noted location below. 
 
Herbicide Type:  MILESTONE 
 
The anticipated date of treatment:  Thur. & Fri., October 10 & 11, 2024 
 
Location (s) of Application:  Blackbird Childcare Center – between the 
school and Arbor Street. 
 
 
If you have questions pertaining to this treatment, please contact: 
 
   Name: Ron Ouellette, Facilities Director 
   Email:   rouellette@harborps.org 
   Phone: 231.526.4825 

 


